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127 South Utility Relocation (No Change) TDOT is looking to downsize this project so that the 26 A permit that is holding this project 
up, would not be applicable.

Safe Routes to Schools Grant The City is awaiting the approval from TDOT for bidding. This approval is expected very soon. The utility 
relocations are on the Council agenda for approval.

Army Corp Study Everyone has agreed on the constraints and the Engineers are moving forward with the study. It was 
determined that the maximum height that the Meadow Park dam will be studied is 20 feet.

Northwest Connector Phase 3 The appraisals are almost finished and the company selected for the acquisition is on the Council 
agenda for approval.

Northwest Connector Phase 2 (No Change)The preliminary Right of Way review has occurred and updates are being made to the 
plans.

Lantana Road Street Lights (No Change)TDOT is in contact with the contractor on the City's "sidewalk damage report." The City is 
waiting on TDOT approval before paying for this project.

Cox Avenue The sod, topsoil and base asphalt has been install. The contractor is taking their time finishing the 
project. TDOT will be charging the contractor a minimum of $420 per day for each day the project is not 
complete. The project is currently in excess of 90 days late.

Airport Runway Extension (No Change)The Engineering Department is working with TDOT Aeronautics on developing a 
conceptual design and cost estimate.

Airport Box Hangar The contractor started the earthwork this week.

Downtown Waterlines The Contractor has installed the mainline from the north end to Stanley Street and has two more road 
crossings before testing the last portion that has been installed.

Downtown Sidewalks This project is in the design phase.

Brookhaven Subdivision and 
Highland Lane Waterline Upgrade

Plans are being finalized and the City is reviewing service replacement.

Holiday Drive, Lantana Estates and 
Fairyland Acres Waterline 

Replacement

The plans have been approved by TDEC and the project is scheduled to be bid in December for a spring 
construction.

Old Lantana Road, County Seat and 
Southbend Waterline Replacement

Plans are being finalized and the City is reviewing service replacement.

Engineering Projects Report


